' comrmunications

13865 Sunrise Valley Crive
Herndon, VA 26171

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY AND EMAIL

June 7, 2013

Mr. Steven King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, SW

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Notice of Enforcement Action for XO Communications Services, LLC

Dear Mr. King:

Pursuant to the letter dated May 10, 2013, regarding the above-referenced matter, XO
Communications Services, LLC (“X0”) hereby request total mitigation of the accrued penalty.
XO filed its annual report on April 29, 2013 with the full regulatory fee payment before the May
1, 2013 due date. Unfortunately, our parent company’s financial information was erroncously
excluded. Upon notification of the error, the information was expeditiously provided. XO has a
long-standing history of filing its complete annual report on time and requests that this mitigation
be granted.

If additional information is needed or questions regarding this request, please contact the
undersigned at 703-547-2615 or via email at sharon.c.adams(@xo.com.

Respectfully submiited,

Sharon Adams
Senior Regulatory Analyst




